
BUDGET WORKSHOP 
AUGUST 16. 202 1 
5:30 PM 

The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and hour for a workshop. 
The workshop was held in the County Commissioners Meeting Room at the Lafayette 

County Courthouse in Mayo, Florida. The following members were present: 
Commissioner Lance Lamb, Dist. I ; Commissioner Henry McCray, Dist. 2; 
Commissioner Lisa Walker, Dist. 3: Commissioner Anthony Adams, Dist. 4; 

Commissioner Earnest L. Jones ; and Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson. County Attorney. 

LAFAYETTE COUNTY SHERIFF 

Brian Lamb. the Lafayette County Sheri ff briefed the Board on his fiscal year 2022 
budget requests. He is requesting an increase to add two positions. The Sheriffs Office is 
struggling to comply w ith the Police Reform Act, which is increasing requirements in 
training and reporting. The Board took this under advisement. 

FISCAL YEAR 2022 BUDGET 

The Board discussed issues related to salaries, the F ire Department and other 
miscellaneous items. Marty Tompkins briefed the Board on the pay of paramedics with 
Emergency Medical Services. Keesha Fundora discussed various issues pertaining to the 
new budget. 

ADJOUR 

On a motion by Mr. McCray and a second by Mr. Lamb, the Board voted 
unanimously to adjourn the workshop. 


